M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
August 31, 2016
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Collins Elementary - Portable

BG#16-205

This revised BG-1 is to update the financial page.  Due to new KDE requirements, the BG-1 for portable classrooms needs to capture all costs associated with the installation of all mobile classrooms.  These projects will need to be handled with the same process as a construction project.

I recommend approval of the revised BG-1 for the above project, as submitted.
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
